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infarction and heart failure adher-
ence) are measures of quality of care.
the analysis found an inverse associ-
ation between leadership diversity
and discharges, indicating a reduc-
tion in cost based on the number of
hospital stays. the analysis did not
provided support for an association
between leadership diversity and the
two measures of cardiovascular quali-
ty of hospital care. Patient diversity
and racial concordance were also
associated with both financial and
quality outcomes. 

Harrigan, M. L. (2005).
Leadership challenges in Canadian
health care: Exploring exemplary
professionalism under the malaise
of modernity. Ed.D., Simon Fraser
University.

this thesis explores the nature of
leadership within the health profes-
sions and the influences upon them
of the “malaise of modernity.” in
order to address this question, signifi-
cant aspects of the following are dealt
with: moral and political philosophy,
the influences of modernity, profes-
sionalism, the moral community, 
the communitarian ethic, leadership 
theories and organizational culture.
Primarily a theoretical essay, this
project uses a broad range of writings
from classical and contemporary
scholars. the objective of the thesis 
is to develop a model for contempo-
rary healthcare leadership.

An exploration of moral philoso-
phy demonstrates that the work of
Plato and Aristotle still informs con-
temporary scholarship on healthcare
values and professional practice.
Discussions of the quest for the good,
virtue and ethical theories relate to
views of professionalism and current
challenges. A critique of leadership
theories concludes that there is a
need for further development of an
alternative framework to support the

practice of ethical leadership within
healthcare. 

Law, M. J. (2011). The study of
transformational leadership and
leader development of public health
directors in the Midwest. Ph.D.,
Capella University.

transformational leadership is an
important and well-researched theory
of leadership for which research has
shown a positive impact on the orga-
nization's performance. One impor-
tant concept of the theory for this
study is that transformational leaders
are not born but can be developed.
this explores the potential relation-
ship between transformational leader-
ship theory and formal/informal lead-
ership development in local public
health directors in the Midwest. these
directors lead organizations responsi-
ble for the health and wellness of
their communities. Leadership devel-
opment experiences were gathered
using the Leadership Development
Experiences inventory developed by
the researcher, and transformational
leadership was rated using a widely
used leadership questionnaire. the
hypotheses tested explored a poten-
tial relationship between three leader-
ship styles (transformational, transac-
tional, and laissez-faire) and formal or
informal leadership development
experiences. A significant relation-
ship was observed between transac-
tional leadership and formal leader-
ship development experiences.

Liu, Y. (2012). Linking authentic
leadership to positive employee
health, behavioral engagement, 
and job performance. D.B.A.,
Louisiana Tech University.

this study explicitly focuses upon
the power of positive psychological
states and behaviors, such as psycho-
logical safety, job engagement, posi-
tive employee health, and proactive
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